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This week we are on Chartwells’ menu Week 1 

 Beam of the Week! 

CRANTOCK— Roman for amazing work all week! 

FISTRAL— Leroy for his independent writing this week  

LAMORNA— Harley for being resilient and trying hard with his writing  

MAENPORTH— Henry for being resilient in his writing   
GODREVY— Perran for working so hard the last few weeks and making 
fantastic progress 

PORTHMEOR— Molly for always being enthusiastic and participative 

PORTHCURNO— Logan for his great relationships with all of his peers 

SWANPOOL— Jermaine for a great photo of a flower for Science  

CADGWITH— Saphire H for her consistent effort and positive 
attitude in class 

POLZEATH— Timur for resilience and relationships 

HARLYN— Tegen, she shows a great attitude to school and her peers, 
consistently leading by example  

PERRANUTHNOE— Tilly for being a brilliant team player 

GWENVOR— Aiesha for fantastic relationships and mature attitude 

KYNANCE— Jack for learning his lines for RGT and performing with expression  

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 22nd July—School finishes at 2pm! 

Monday 25 & Tuesday 26th July: Staff    

Training (school closed to pupils). 

Wednesday 27th July—SUMMER HOLIDAYS! 

Making payments on time 

We know this time of the year- and this year in  particular
- is always challenging when there are various trips to pay 
for, school meals etc. However, we are noticing an      
increase in the debt that the school is holding and we 
need to do all we can to reduce it. If you feel you are   
eligible for Free School Meals, please apply via the Local 
Authority’s website: this makes a  noticeable difference 
to the amount of money a family has each month if on a 
lower income. 

If you are holding a debt, we ask that you chip away at it 
rather than just leaving it- schools do not have the    
money to make up any shortfall. We thank you for your 
help in this matter. 
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Writing at Rosemellin  

 

This year, Rosemellin writers have excelled themselves and created a huge variety of wonderful texts. All 
of our writing at Rosemellin is based around the writing we read through the Literacy Curriculum: the 
teaching of writing with high quality texts at its core. Within one story, your child may write anything 
from a news report, to poetry, to stories to a persuasive letter or a playscript (and more!). The variety is 
embedded from the outset so that, by the time they leave year 6, they are confident with any genre and 
understand what quality writing looks and sounds like.  
 
By enabling our learners to encounter high quality, age-appropriate writing, through the stories that we 
study, we allow them to create their own slices of awesome! 
 
I am often asked by parents “how can I get my child to write?“. The key is to give it a purpose: many chil-
dren need a reason to write. Shopping lists, word games, ‘convince me’ letters (for    example, persuading 
you to allow later bedtimes or more pocket money), scrapbooks, a journal jar, are all ways you can en-
courage a reluctant child to pick up a pencil.  
 
This website has lots of great ideas that may help: https://www.oxfordlearning.com/improve-kids-writing
-skills/ 

 

I hope you enjoy reading 
some 
of 

https://www.oxfordlearning.com/improve-kids-writing-skills/
https://www.oxfordlearning.com/improve-kids-writing-skills/
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Starting from Monday 25TH July there will be 10 fairy doors with different themes hiding around 

the centre of Redruth. 

Can you find them all? 

The fairy doors will be hiding in various shop windows for you to find. From along Chapel Street right up 

to Bond Street and many places in between! All you need to do is list the 10 different shops you find the 

doors in and you’ll have the chance to win a voucher for £15 to spend at The Funky Brownie company!! 

You can collect a form from Redruth library where you’ll see this door, before going off around Redruth to 

find the 10 doors that are hiding! 

 
If you have access to Facebook, you can fill the online form on our page Redruth Fairy Door Trail.  

Once you’ve found a door, why not take a look inside the shop and see what a wonder-

ful place Redruth is for independent businesses!! 

Please do post photos of the doors you’ve found on Facebook or our Instagram page Redruthfairydoors 

(don’t give away the location!)  

Use the hashtag #Redruthfairydoors 

The trail will finish on Monday 5
th
 September 

Good Luck!!!!! 
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Mrs Finn’s Message 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope you all enjoyed a super weekend. The weather was certainly glorious and it 
makes us all appreciate what a beautiful part of the world we live in. Speaking with 
the children it sounds as though many of you made the most of it and enjoyed going 
to the beach, being out and about and generally having a good time.  

 

This afternoon, the children enjoyed a transition afternoon. As a class, they moved to 
their new room and met with their new teacher and teaching assistant/s. It is always 
so lovely to see the children and the preparations that have gone into ensuring the 
children make as successful a move as possible. We absolutely understand it is new 
for everyone and, in September, there will time again to go through classroom       
routines, introductions etc. so the children feel safe, happy and secure. This is an     
exciting time for the children but we understand it can also be a time that may cause 
anxiety, worry etc. Please, rest assured, we will do all we can to ensure the transition 
in September goes as smoothly as possible. However, should you have any concern in 
the new term, let the class teacher know and, I know, they will work hard to do  
something about it.  

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Finn 


